
From:                                         Whisenhunt, Glenne' 

Sent:                                           Wednesday, February 17, 2010 9:23 AM 

To:                                               All Faculty 

Subject:                                     Faculty Focus Groups for Online Initiatives 

  

Dear Faculty,  

  

Six to twelve division representatives (1-2 per division) are being requested to provide structured 
feedback and guidance during the creation and development of online student resources.  It is 
preferable that one of these representatives be novice technology users with the other member 
being more advanced in technological skills, if possible.  These representatives will be expected 
to meet every two to three weeks for a period of 1 ½ -2 hours spanning a period of March-June, 
2010.  They will receive a stipend (special contract) of $500 divided into 4 payments.  The 
feedback will be related to content and design of these resources with regard to engagement as 
well as their intent to meet pre-determined objectives and competencies.  Please let your dean 
know if you are interested by Wednesday, Feb. 24. 

  

Thank You, 

Glenné Whisenhunt, PhD 

Director of the Center for Learning & Teaching 

Oklahoma City Community College 

405.682.7838 

 


